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Have We Measured Ourselves Lately? 

The following questions are good indicators of spiritual growth: 

* Do we spend time reading God’s word and talking with Him each day 

   in prayer?     

   (2 Timothy 2:15 ASV; 1 Thessalonians 1:2). 

 

* Do we look forward to fellowshipping with the Lord?  

   (Hebrews 10:23-25). 

* What “fruit of the Spirit” is apparent in our life? (Gal. 5:22). 

*Do we talk about Jesus with people who don’t know Him? (Luke 14:23). 

*How are we using our God-given talents? (Matthew 25:14-30). 

*Do we have a generous and giving spirit? 2 Corinthians 8:1-5). 

*How much better do we know God today than we did a year ago? 

(1 John 2:3-5). 

 

A child seems to grow up all of a sudden, but it’s actually a continual process. 

Just as Jesus grew in both wisdom and stature (Luke 2:52), we are to continue to 

“grow in the grace and knowledge of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ” (2 Peter 

3:18). 

 

We are no longer to be children, but are to “grow up in all things into Him who is 

the head — Christ” (Ephesians 4:14-15). Have we measured ourselves by God’s 

divine standard lately? (2 Corinthians 13:5; cf. John 12:48). 

                                (copied) 



 FOR THE RECORD 
Sunday AM: 269 / On Line Views: 120 

Sunday School: 227 / On Line Views: 86 
Sunday PM: 213 / On Line Views: 140 
Wednesday: N/A / On Line Views: N/A 

Budget: $13,300 
Contribution: $ 11,676 

 

BABY GIRL BABY SHOWER 

We will be having a Baby Girl Baby Shower, for Sheena Holt, TODAY, from 2:30-4:00 pm, in the Family Room. She 

is registered at Amazon and Target. Shower Team #4 is the hostess. 

<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><> 
 

BABY BOY DIAPER POUNDING 

We are having a Baby Boy Diaper Pounding for Mercedes Beckman, beginning today and will go through September 

11
th
. A basket is located in the foyer. 

<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><> 

LORD’S SUPPER 

Beginning September 4, 2022, the Lord’s Supper will be observed during the evening worship hour in a similar way as 

in the morning. The worshippers who choose to participate in the evening communion may pick up their emblem packet 

as they enter the auditorium. This will allow communion participants to remain connected with their church family 

while providing additional time of worshipful reflection to those who had observed earlier.  

 

<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><> 
 

WOMEN’S MINISTRY 

If you would like to be a part of the Women’s Ministry, please sign the sheets, located on the table, outside of the 

Sound Room, by August 31
st
. If you have any questions, please see Sandra McGuire. 

<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><> 

SPECIAL REQUEST 

Eleanor Martin, a homebound member here at Florence Blvd, is in need of 

a helper, who can spend nights with her and keep her company during the 

day. The helper will also have free time to take care of their own business. 

Pay will be good and the helper will have her own bedroom. If you can  

help with this, or if you know of someone that is dependable, honest, 

trustworthy, and hopefully a Christian, please contact Margie Best at: 

256-856-1441. 

<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><> 

T-SHIRTS FOR RETREAT 

If you are interested in purchasing a t-shirt, for the church wide retreat, 

please sign the sheet, located on the table, outside of the Sound Room. 

Deadline to purchase is Wednesday, August 31
st
. Prices for short sleeve: 

$13.00 (+$2 for XXL); Long sleeve: $17.00 (+$2 for XXL). Sizes for 

adults and youth avaiable. 

              

AUGUST MISSIONARY OF THE MONTH 

Evands Pierre 

C/O Jean-Claubert Belton 

Carrefour Michaud #46 Route Malpasse 

Entrée Double Harvest 

Croix des Bouquets 

Haiti 

Thanks to all my church family for the recent birthday 

cards.  They made my day so special.  I love all of you so 

much. 

I have also recently witnessed such awesome worship leaders 

in our youth boys and girls.  Thank you so much for giving 

that time to God, and leading us in such a wonderful way.  I 

encourage you to keep up the good work. 

Cheri Suns 

 

 

52 WEEK BIBLE READING PLAN 
Week 34 

Sunday (Epistles) 1 Timothy 4-6 
 

Monday (The Law) Numbers 5-8 
 

Tuesday (History) 1 Chr 10-14 
 

Wed. (Psalms) Psalm 99-101 
 

Thursday (Poetry) Proverbs 19 
 

Friday (Prophecy) Hosea 1-7 
 

Saturday (Gospels) John 7-9  

SUMMER SERIES 

August 31
st
: Tim Grigsby (Lone Cedar); The Second Coming of Christ & The Judgement Day; 

“What Will Happen When Jesus Returns?” 

******************************************************************************** 

THANK YOU 

Thank you for the prayers, for my brother Carl Boyd and my sister, Camille Poetschke, both 

critically ill in Dallas. Please remember them in your diligent and powerful prayers. 

                                      Nora Vincent 

 

 


